
Follow-Up on Workforce Engagement Survey 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our recent Workforce Engagement Survey. Your feedback is 

invaluable to us, and we appreciate the time you took to share your thoughts. 

We want to ensure that we understand your feedback fully and address any concerns or 

suggestions you may have. Your insights help us improve our workplace and create a better 

environment for everyone. 

If you have any additional comments or would like to discuss the survey results further, please 

feel free to reach out to me directly at [Your Email] or [Your Phone Number]. We are committed 

to listening and taking action based on your feedback. 

Thank you once again for your contribution. We look forward to working together to enhance 

our workplace experience. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


